
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 

 

      

 
 

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Brian Schroeder –Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Chad Auer – Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022–057 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Title I Grant Managers 
Consolidated Grant Managers 
Business Managers 

FROM: Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer 

DATE: May 2, 2022 

SUBJECT: Preliminary 2022-23 ESSA Consolidated Grant Allocations 

PRELIMINARY 2022-23 ESSA CONSOLIDATED 
GRANT ALLOCATIONS 
The Wyoming Department of Education (WDE) completed the preliminary allocations for school year 
2022-23 for Title I-A, Title I-D Subpart 2, Title II-A, Title III-English Learner, Title III-Immigrant, Title 
IV-A, and Title V-B based on figures provided by the U.S. Department of Education (USED). All 
preliminary allocations can be viewed here. As the WDE receives further information from USED, 
allocations will be updated and shared with the appropriate stakeholders. 

Districts are encouraged to use these preliminary allocations to begin discussions as part of the 
consolidated grant planning process. These allocations will be in the respective budgeting sections in 
the upcoming 2022-23 consolidated grant application. If a district chooses not to accept an 
allocation for a specific grant, inform the designated program manager as soon as possible. 

For more information, contact Leslie Koch, Title I, at 307-777-6216 or les.koch1@wyo.gov. For Title II-A 
and IV-A, contact Mark Bowers at 307-777-8739 or mark.bowers@wyo.gov. For Title I-D Subpart 2 and 
Title III, contact Jessica Fancher at 307-777-8964 or jessica.fancher3@wyo.gov. For Title V-B, contact Jess 
Binning at 307-777-6208 or jess.binning@wyo.gov. 
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